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February 9th 1941

Mr. He V, Herris
Court House.,
Halifax, N.S.

Dear Mr.Harris:,
I have not heard from you since your

letter of January 1llth and I am Just wondering if you are getting anyw
where with your prepar:tion of the agreements, particularly the one
for the qoming season. Time passes rather rapidly and it will soon be
June and time to start work again. I am very anxious to continue with
Hamilton and woﬁl& not iike to have anything cause him to lose interest.
I would suggest that you prepare as simply as possible an extension
of my originéivégreement with Blair together with an acknowledgement
that the terms of division are changed. I believe it was declaea and
ggreed upon by Blair that they should now be 60-- 40 and my terms with
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Hamilton were on a 50/50 basis of our sharec, giving us each £0%. I
would suggest that you prepare a rough draft and forward it to me for
my comment.

| I propose to keep in rather close touch with the work‘this year
as I think it will be unusually important ena I shall probably arrange.
to be on the site as sooh as Hamilton gets well under way. It is my
intention to make 2ll nécessary notes and drawings .to preserve any
data acquired for future referenée. Po do this will possibly Teguire
a bit of expense and I would like to have you make any inguiries that
you can on the possibility of my marketing some or all of the stend of

lumber on the island. Will you let me heae from you at your early

convenience. Best wishes to all.
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Gilbert D. Hedg




